
The school year is kicking back into
action and so are club community service

actvities with school! I hope that you
guys are starting the school year off right,
with motivated spirits that want to give

back.

October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

August Newsletter

Division 3

Calendar Of Events

October 15, 2022
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11
(Tentative), 2022
Key Club Week

February 1, 2023
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Contact Me: 

Instagram:kt.division.3

Ariel's Articles 

ariel@ktkey.org



Service ideas for the beginging of the school
year:

- Cleaning up after school sports events
- Helping gather school supplies for the less

fortunate 
- Make appreciation letters to school teachers

and staff 
Do not be afraid to ask your school staff if they

need help! Help those whenever you can. 

Fall Rally
As stated in the last newsletter, Fall Rally 

this year will be at Dollywood. This is 
going to be a great opportunity and 

chance to meet new people. Continue to 
be on the lookout for information that is 

being dropped regarding the event! If 
you have any questions do not be afraid 

to ask.



Club Contacts

Staying in contact is what is going to make us as
clubs more successul! I plan on having a officer
training meeting, so any feedback on dates that
could work would be great. I hope everyone has
a great start to the school year. Do not hesitate

to contact me for any questions, information, or
just to have a conversation! 

I still encourage everyone to provide me
with new club officers and advisors

contact information. I want to be the
best that I can be as Lieutenant

Governor and having contacts will aid
me in doing so. I plan on organizing a

Divisional meeting and would love to be
able to contact everyone so I highly
encourage you all to send contact

information! 


